
Tamworth Public School 
 
Napier Street   Phone:  02 6766 2016 
Tamworth NSW 2340   Fax:  02 6766 2438 

  
 

Email: tamworth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
                                                                         Wednesday 16 March 2022 

 
Class 5/6H Gold Rush Excursion to Nundle 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Our class has been studying the impact of the Gold Rush in history this term. As part of our history unit, 
we are going on a day trip to Nundle. Whilst there, activities include a tour through the Gold Mine 
Museum and gold panning at the creek.  
 
Date:    Monday 28 March 2022 
Cost:    $23-00 
Travel:   Travel by MacPherson’s bus to and from Nundle during normal school hours. 
Uniform:  Students will need to wear their sports uniform and closed in shoes that can get            

wet/dirty. 
What to bring:  Hat, water bottle, recess and lunch (No lunch orders or canteen available).  
Teachers:   Students will be accompanied by Miss McKerrow and Miss Mack.  
 
Please return the permission note and payment by Wednesday 23 March.  
 
Kind regards 
  
Miss McKerrow  
 
 

Class 5/6H Gold Rush Excursion to Nundle Permission Note 2022. 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________________________ of class 5/6H to attend the 
Nundle Gold Rush excursion on Monday 28 March 2022. I understand travel will be by MacPherson’s 
bus. Please return this note to school by Wednesday 23 March 
 
Please indicate your payment option:  
 

o I have paid online and my receipt number is: _______________________________ 
OR 

o I am paying by cash   
 
Please list any relevant medical information: ____________________________________________ 
Is your child asthmatic:   yes / no 
Is your child anaphylactic:  yes / no  
 
 
Signed:  _____________________________________________      Date: __________________ 


